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Comments: I am opposed to the USFS giving over public land to a private entity wishing to further develop

Holland Lake. I used to live in Montana, and when I returned this summer I was able to camp at Holland Lake. It

was a welcome respite from the overdevelopment that has occurred in the more popular areas around Kalispell

and GNP. Public lands belong to all Americans, not just wealthy conglomerates who have the lobbying power to

make things go their way. Protect Holland Lake for all citizens. Thanks for taking my comment.


